
Grandparents & Special Friends Day Reminder

Recently you received a letter from Phil Kassen about Grandparents and Special Friends

Day which will be held on May 9, 2008.

It is a wonderful day and one where your child has an opportunity to share all they do in

school with people who are very special to them. This year, grandparents of 4s – First Grade

children will be invited to visit in the morning and grandparents of Second – Fourth Graders

will visit in the afternoon. A detailed schedule will be included with the invitation that will be

sent to grandparents and special friends.

We send out a Save-the-Date card to those grandparents and special friends who will be

invited. For those new to the school, we have traditionally requested that all children in the

Lower School have a Special Friend attend if it is not possible to have a grandparent visit.

Please forward the names and addresses of those grandparents or special friends you would

like invited to Aeluishi Mistry via email at amistry@lrei.org or via phone 212-477-5316, ext.

232, by October 30. The Save-the-Date card will be mailed the week of November 5th and

the invitation will be mailed the first week in March.

Many thanks to those who have already responded to Phil's letter by sending in the names of

those you wish to have invited.
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